Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice that it has received 9 petitions for Declaratory Statement, filed on March 12, 2010, and 1petition for Declaratory Statement, filed on March 15, 2010, by Kristine and Frank Parker. The Petitioners are seeking an interpretation of Sections 455.227(1)(a), (b), (m), (p), and 489.129(1)(c), (l), (m), (n), (o), (p), (q), Florida Statues.
The Board will address these Petitions at its next available meeting.

Comments on this petition should be filed with: Construction Industry Licensing Board, Northwood Center, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

For a copy of the petitions, contact: G. W. Harrell, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, at above address or telephone (850)487-1395.
